
Welcome to Aftercare!   

My name is Teresa Lowe (Ms. Teresa) and I am delighted to be the new Aftercare 
Director at Holy Family School.   This will be my tenth school year at Holy Family.  In the 
past years, I’ve been a Classroom Assistant in First Grade and Kindergarten as well as 
helping in Childcare and Aftercare.   This school year, in addition to Aftercare, I will 
continue to be Ms. Farmer’s Classroom Assistant in First Grade. 

I have some fun ideas and am looking forward to spending the 2017-2018 school year 
with your children.  Some changes that I have in mind will be dependent on staffing.  
We’re still looking for reliable, education oriented, individuals to help staff our program.  If 
you know of someone that might be interested in joining us, please let me know.   

The best ways to contact me are my cellphone and school email.  My school email 
address is tlowe@holyfamilyeagles.com and my telephone number is 502-541-5249.   
You can call or text me at that number.   

We are going to have a fantastic school year!          
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